John Galusha, Chairman Arica Andreatta, Commissioner Karl Sporleder, Commissioner

Board of County Commissioners

Tara Marshall
Regional Manager
Division of Local Government
Department of Local Affairs
1313 Sherman Street, Suite 521
Denver, CO 80203



May 7, 2024

RE: REDI 22-304 Huerfano County Maker Space and Retail Business Incubator Extension Request

Dear Ms. Marshall,

We write to request an additional 6 months to complete the Huerfano County Maker Space and Retail Business Incubator grant project. This grant is supporting a portion of a three-year project, the selection of the prime consultant took longer than expected and a contract was not signed until early this year. Their scope is expected to be substantially complete by the end of the year.

Thank you for your consideration of this request.

Sincerely,

John Galusha Chairman, Board of County Commissioners Huerfano County